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Gold Class 

In My Communication, we had a go at mark making on foil, which made an interesting noise when 

we used our tools or hands on it.  

We are also working hard on our physio programmes and we doing really well.   We have also 

enjoyed our sensory tent in class.  

 This term we are exploring Space.   So far, we have enjoyed our sensory stories on space and 

exploring with our senses lots of different materials.   We like taking part in out “first thing in the 

morning” sensory activities, these have so far included mindfulness, Tac Pac and for some Sherbourne 

Movement. We have explored different light in My Thinking and made some amazing space rockets 

that glowed in the dark.  


